
 
  
HILLIARD MEMORIAL MIDDLE SCHOOL PTO AGENDA 22-23 
February 6, 2023 
  
Welcome/Call to Order 
President: Erin Wheeler 
Vice President: Carrie Drovdlicgg 
Secretary: Karla Warren 
Treasurer: Anne Voght 
  
Secretary’s Report: 
Review/Approval of February’s Minutes 
  
Principal’s Report: 
Barry Bay 
  
Treasurer’s Report: 
January’s Treasurer’s Report 
  
ISPTO: Andrea Hosty 
Old Business: 
Counselor Appreciation gifts – Carrie delivered today 
 
New Business: 
Spirit Wear – order made. Feb 21 - Middle school scheduling night for current 6th graders and 
their families. Can sell materials if they are available in time. We will do a $20 flat price for sale. 
Andria will pick up.  
 
Winter social - some volunteers have signed up - concession stand confirmed. Water will be 
available for drinks.  
 
Parent teacher conference night - Feb 15 - Mr Bay sent teachers the Aramark order form for 
boxed sandwiches. So far, 41 forms have been returned. Price is $6.50 a box. Anne reports 
PTO has received one donation so far of $15. 
 
Bus driver appreciation is approaching. We need to determine the # of bus drivers MMS has. 
Group determined we will get thank you notes and candy bars for drivers.  
 
Officers 23-24- Erin, Carrie and Anne will not be MMS parents next school year. Andria and 
Karla expressed interest in returning and will consider whether they know of any parents who 
may be interested in volunteering.  


